
It may be of interest to you know that the Legal Aid Group has featured in the Law Society 

Gazette today, regarding our response to the improvements to CCMS and impending 

deadlines for mandatory use.  

The link is here: http://www.lawgazette.co.uk/law/legal-aid-billing-issues-

unresolved/5052937.article  
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